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Advisory No. __, s. 2023 


March 30, 2023 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No.8, S. 2013 


This advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/ staff, as well as the concerned public. 


INVITATION LETTER FOR lOth NATIONAL GEOLOGY CONGRESS 

Attached is a letter from Mr. Raphael Francis E. Dequilla, Marketing Head UP 
PHYSICS SOCIETY dated March 20, ~023 on the above-captioned title, contents of 
which are self-explanatory, for the information and guidance of all concerned. 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no­
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No.9, s, 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 

Moreover, schools are reminded of the "No Collection and No selling of Tickets 
Policy" stipulated in DepEd Order Nos. 19 and 40, s. 2008 and RA Nos. 4206 and 
5546. 

NERISSA RO -LOMEDA PhDU 
OIC-Assistant SChOOI!'tvision Superintendent 

ABSOI 10th NATIONAL GEOLOGY CONGRESS 

----.JMarch 30, 2023 

il Student Center for Life Skills Bldg., Centennial Ave, Brgy Tunasan, 
Muntinlupa City 

\.. (02) 8805 . 9935, (02) 8805 . 9940 

~ sdo.muntinlupa@gmail.com 
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Gmail OepEd Muntinlupa <sdo.muntinlupa@gmail.com> 

[Event Invitation] 10th National Geology Congress 
1 message 

NGC Market ing <ngcmarketing.geosoc@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 20, 2023 at 8:00 AM 
Bcc: sdo.muntinlupa@gmail.com 

Warmest greetings! 

The UP Geological Society, an academic organization based in the National Institute of Geological Sciences (NIGS), 

has been conducting the annual National Geology Congress (NGC) and will now be in its tenth year. In order to 

continue upholding the importance of earth sciences and geology in the academe and in our lives, the 10th NGC is 

geared towards a completely online setup. It will be conducted via Zoom on April 15, 22, and 29, 2023. All events 

are free of charge. 


With th is, we are humbly inviting the students and teachers of your educational institution to participate in the 10th 

NGC. Further details about the event are provided in the letter attached herewith. 


Should you be interested in participating in any of the events, you may register through the following links: 

• Earth Science Teachers' Webinar (ESTW): I1ttps:lltinyurl.com/10NGCESTW 
• High School Students' Webinar (HSW): https.fltinyurl.com/10NGCHSW 
• Geology Students' Forum (GSF) : hltps.lllinyurl.cCI/ll/10NGCGSF 
• Dignayan sa Infographics, Pagyamanin sa Wikang Atin (OIWA) Contest: htlps:llcutt.lyJ1 ONGCDIWA 

Please stay tuned to our social media page (facebook .com/upgeosoc) for more announcements about the various events 
in the NGC. 

If there are any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us through this email or mobile numbers (09950324960, 

09260517524, 09396246386). Thank you very much and we look forward to your participation! 


Sincerely, 

Raphael Francis E. Oequilla 

Marketing Head 

UP Geological Society 
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